
1.    Yes, to some extent that improving accessibility to its own buildings, public 
roads/sidewalks and encouraging development of more accessible residential units are 
part of the ongoing effort. 
  
2.    No. We need to work further on the integration of accessibility into all public and 
new (and renovated) private facilities. Snow removal and condition of sidewalks still 
present major barriers. Paratransit service needs improvements to meet the growing 
demand. 
  
3.    Yes. 
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